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Comments: Thank you for the ability to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project EIS #50516. It is in my opinion that

the Salmon River and its watershed is important to our environment, so important that it should be left alone from

any hazards that could potentially affect the water source and all that depend on it (wildlife or humans). The

salmon River has been on my "Bucket-List" to visit for many years, it would be a shame if it was devastated due

to an open pit mining operation. Please, do not allow this land to be mined.


